
Hospital HygieneHygiene Measures

Please always disinfect your hands in the patients‘ 
room. Depending on the type of germ, it might be 
necessary to wear surgical masks, disposable gowns 
and/or gloves.

Information for Visitors

Protective Clothing

Disinfect your 
hands

Wear protective gloves

Wear a surgical 
mask

Wear a disposable  
gown

It does not matter whether it is a doctor, the nursing, 
service or cleaning staff – we, at the UKE, take the 
topic of hygiene very seriously. We are committed to 
the protection of our patients’ safety with no Ifs or 
Buts. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have 
any questions or concerns.

Please refer to: www.uke.de/hygiene  
for further information



Model of protective 
clothing worn by 
visitors

Dear visitors,

We care very much about our patients‘ safety. 

To avoid transmitting infections at the hospital, adhering 
to hygiene measures, hand hygiene in particular, is of ut-
most importance. 

Additional measures have to be taken if a patient has to be 
isolated in order to prevent the spread of germs.

These protection measures depend on the type of germ 
and its transmission path. Thus, the patient will, for ex-
ample, be accommodated in a private (single bed) room 
and the respective protection clothing (gown, if need be, 
gloves or mouth / nose protection) has to be worn in the 
event of contact. 

Therefore, we kindly ask you to adhere to the following 
guidelines in order to protect yourself as well as your re-
latives.

Before entering the patient’s room, 
please

•	 announce your visit to the staff

•	 take as few personal items as possible into the 
room. For hygienic reasons it is not permitted to 
place personal items on shelf spaces, floors or 
window sills in the room. Please ask the staff for 
available storage options.

•	  have the staff show you how to put on and dis-
pose of protective clothing to be worn and how to 
carry out hand disinfection. 

•	 always disinfect your hands before putting on the 
protective clothing.

•	 don’t forget to fasten the gown in the back.

Before leaving the patient’s room,  
please 

•	 take off the worn protective clothing in the room 
and dispose of it in the provided receptacle. 

•	 immediately disinfect your hands prior to leaving 
the room. 

We greatly appreciate your  
cooperation!

Please contact the nursing staff if you have any ques-
tions regarding protective clothing or hygiene procedu-
res. If desired, we will gladly arrange an individual hygi-
ene counseling for you.


